INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0334: 25 8th September 2025
CIRCULAR
Temporary Relocation of Girls’ Section — Grades 9 to 12

Dear Parents,

Greetings from IIS Dammam!

In continuation of the Circular No. 0331 dated 28t August 2025, we wish to keep you informed about
an important development regarding the functioning of our school.

It was from Saturday, 2374 August 2025, our Girls’ Block experienced a major electrical outage from
7.30 am. After a thorough inspection it has been determined that the electrical infrastructure requires a
Major Electrical Revamp which includes replacement of some cables from SEC and Main Breakers, for
ensuring a long-term safety and well-being of our students and staff. This rectification work will take

some time for completion to meet present-day safety and operational standards.

In the interest of the safety, and to ensure uninterrupted learning, the school has decided on the
following Interim Academic Arrangements with effect from coming Thursday, 11t September
2025.

1. Boys’ Section: Classes will run from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon. The detailed timetable will be
shared by the Class Teachers.

2. Girls’ Section - Grades 9 to 12: Physical/offline classes will be conducted in the Boys’ Building,
which is fully functional and safe, from 1:15 p.m. to 5:45 p.m. This ensures that CBSE Board
students are adequately prepared for their upcoming examinations.

3. Girls’ Section - Grades 1 to 8: Classes will continue in online mode until further notice.

4. Admin/Accounts Office: Working hours will continue as usual.

Parents shall be informed well in advance of the further developments and we seek your wholehearted

support during this interim academic arrangement.
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SUNIL PETER
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